BARGAINING BULLETIN #2

FASBU Bargaining Delayed

In our last bulletin we informed you that:

"The Employer suggested exchanging packages in July, but NUFA was very clear in pushing for dates in June, with July off, and then resuming in August. The Employer will come back to us with dates."

The Employer informed us that they are not willing to come to the table in June, so we pointed out that we cannot send dates for September because we do not yet have our finalized teaching schedules and sent them 33 possible time-slots in August. They have responded confirming their availability for 15 of those time-slots.

The Employer has not confirmed their negotiating team, but we expect to get that information by the end of June. The Employer has said that they will not hire an external negotiator.



The FASBU CBC is ready to go and keen to exchange packages with the Employer on August 8 and then get to the table from August 15 to 25.

You will be key to our success during those dates, so please keep reading these Bulletins. Even if you are on vacation in August, please check your email and the NUFA website on August 10 and then at least once every couple of days to see if we have sent you updates or an invitation to a Special Membership Meeting. The CBC is going to need your support as we walk into the building for 8-hour days two weeks in a row in the height of summer. You will keep us strong.